
TOWN OF COWPENS 
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 

5330 N. Main St. 
May 24, 2022 

 
The Town of Cowpens held a special meeting on Tuesday, May 24, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. 

Present were Mayor Michael D. Hamrick, Mayor Pro-Tem Jarred S. Spencer, Council Members 
Pam Camp, and Thomas Voelker. Erin P. Wofford was absent. Mayor Hamrick called the 
meeting to order. 

 
Pam Camp provided information and a quote from Greer’s Garden Center, Gaffney, SC.  

Ms. Camp searched for potential professionals to complete landscape work at the triangle of 
Highway 29 and Highway 110. Her contacts failed to submit on time or had a full customer base 
and couldn’t take on additional work. 

Pam Camp made a motion to award the quote to Greer’s Garden Center, using funds from 
the Hospitality Account for the project, seconded by Jarred S. Spencer and carried. 

 
Jarred S. Spencer made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Thomas Voelker and carried. 
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